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PRESS RELEASE
For Immediate Release
Marketing of Unhealthy Foods and Beverages to Children

The Chronic Disease Prevention Alliance of Canada agrees with the WHO assertion that policy is needed to reduce the exposure and marketing of unhealthy foods and beverages to children
________________________________________________________________________________________________
OTTAWA – January 14th, 2010 – The Chronic Disease Prevention Alliance of Canada (CDPAC) is encouraged by the recent report released by the World Health Organizations (WHO) on reducing the exposure and impact of the marketing of unhealthy food and beverages to children.
Regulating marketing to children is the cornerstone of the WHO’s global strategy for reducing the risks associated with chronic diseases. The WHO Secretariat made twelve recommendations in its recent report, to assist member-states in the development of new policies, or to strengthen current ones regarding the marketing of foods that are high in fat, salt, and sugar.  

“Many of the recommendations by WHO, are already being enforced in Quebec by law that regulates the marketing of unhealthy foods and beverages to children.  It is time for other jurisdictions in Canada to implement laws to regulate marketing to children,” states Paul Lapierre, Chair, CDPAC.
“The report comes at an opportune time as Canada is studying the question of food marketing to children because the growing obesity rate amongst children has been linked to the many hours spent watching TV and being exposed to advertising of unhealthy food products”, says Suzie Pellerin, Director of the Quebec Coalition on Weight-Related Problems, collaborator with CDPAC on national projects related to reducing the marketing of unhealthy food and beverages to children.
The WHO report also identified the need to review non- traditional forms and means of marketing to children such as email, text messages, in community centres, in schools, etc. “The WHO recognizes the overall power and impact marketing has on children’s food choices and looks to combat the exposure of unhealthy food and beverage marketing to children in all forms” states Lapierre.
The WHO also encourages member states to co-operate to reduce the impact of cross border marketing of unhealthy food and beverages to children and calls for regulations to apply to advertisements, regardless of their origin.
“Even though CDPAC is encouraged by the WHO report, it is important to recognize that the recommendations are only one element in a comprehensive public health approach needed in children’s health and chronic disease management” states Lapierre
About Chronic Disease Prevention Alliance of Canada

CDPAC is a network of ten national organizations who share a common vision for an integrated system of research, surveillance, policies, and programs for maintaining health and prevention of chronic disease in Canada. 
A copy of the WHO report can be found at:  http://info.ific.org/ve/ZZQ3100VGuvb62d632/VT=0/stype=dload/OID=41016164955145
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:

Nicholas Watters
Chronic Disease Prevention Alliance of Canada

613-725-3769 ext 131
nwatters@cdpac.ca
-30-
